St. Petersburg College
St. Petersburg/Gibbs Campus
The Business Technologies Department is pleased to announce two exciting new programs being offered on the St Petersburg/Gibbs Campus.

The Linux Administrator Certificate program and the Unix Administrator Certificate program are  now available and include Linux/Unix fundamentals, Shell programming, Linux/Unix Network Administration, and Linux/Unix Security. Each program includes two additional system administration courses tailored to either the Linux platform or the Unix platform. Students completing either program may obtain a second certificate by completing the two additional system administration courses.

The SPC Linux and Unix course curriculum prepare students for industry certifications from such certifying authorities as Sun Microsystems, Inc., Red Hat, Inc., CompTIA, Inc. The Linux Professional Institute, and the Sair/GNU Group.

Either of these certificate programs can be completed within one year by attending classes two nights per week. Instructors are certified and degreed professionals instructing in SPC’s state-of-the-art Unix and Linux labs. Fees are priced below commercial market costs and class size is limited to ensure personal instruction. 
All courses required for either program can be applied to St. Petersburg College’s Networking Services Technology AS degree.

For additional information, please call the St. Petersburg/Gibbs campus Business Technologies Department at (727) 341-4724 or (727) 341-4620. Email inquiries may be directed to Tom Dulin at dulint@spcollege.edu. Tux, the penguin, is courtesy of Larry Ewing: lewing@isc.tamu.edu.

Classes Start May 12, 2003. Enroll Now.
